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The purpose of Webb Street 
School is to provide a safe and 
caring environment that will 
provide a foundation for 
lifelong learning.

Each student will have the 
opportunity to experience 
success with relevant, 
individualized learning 
experiences that occur in 
meaningful settings. We will 
seek to include family members 
and appropriate community 
members in providing relevant 
educational experiences for 
students in appropriate 
community settings. 

Connect  Support  Imagine

Join us t o learn about  our  aquaponics syst em !

Join us on Monday mornings from 8-10 am and have a hands on 
experience in our aquaponics system.  Use the sign up genius l ink  to 
sign up. 
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School website

Congratulations to the Class of 

2019!  Webb Street is so  proud of 

you and we look forward to seeing 

all the amazing things that you do.  

In Eleanor Roosevelt words "The  

COURTNEY WILLIAMS, AP
scboggswilliams@gaston.k12.nc.us

future belongs to those who 

believe in the beauty of their 

dreams."  We believe in you and 

know you will do great things!

Congr atulat ions Class of  2019!
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Stepping Up Cer emony 
Congratulations to  our 5th 

graders as they step up into 

middle school.  We are very proud 

of how much you have grown and 

can't wait to see all you will do!

.   

PTO Cor ner
The PTO would thanks everyone 

that has helped the PTO grow and 

support Webb Street School.  We 

will see you at open house!    You 

can email us at 

webbstreetschoolpto@gmail.com  

Have a great summer.

ELEMENTARY

MORE EXCITEMENT AROUND THE WEBB

Student  Achievement  

Awar d
Congratulations to Cade Melerine 

for being recognized by the 

Gastonia City Council.  Webb 

Street is very proud of Cade!

Stand Up Gaston 

Recognit ion
Congratulations to Shayniah 

Adams for being recognized by 

Stand Up Gaston sponsored by 

Dick's Sporting Goods of Gastonia.  

Shayniah always treats others with 

kindness and has a helpful 

attitude.   
We hope you all have a great summer!  The first day of 
school is Monday, August 26, 2019.

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 2019-2020
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